You are invited by the Education Subcommittee to joins us at a community reception for:
Alton Hadley, Superintendent designate

for the new 
Chebeague Island School Department

z

This will be an informal, relaxed gathering to provide an opportunity for the Island to hear about the proposed plans for the new Chebeague Island School Department & the upcoming election of the Chebeague Island School Board. 
There will be an opportunity to visit with the Superintendent and to ask questions and to offer your ideas and suggestions about the future elementary through high school educational program on Chebeague. 

 Refreshments will be served.  

Everyone in the community is welcome



Thursday May 31st at 7 pm


at the


Chebeague Island Community Center














